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Sofia, August 16M 2017
DEAR MR PONTE,

I am writing to you to attest that the Commission for Personal Data Protection has been working
with Mr Ponte and his colleagues with the aim of raising the awareness of the Bulgarian public
on the matters concerning the implementation of the General Data Protection Regulation, and
particularly the certification according to Art. 42.

We have joined our efforts to organise a round table with relevant stakeholders, which is
supposed to be held between 5 and 15 October 2017. The round table will focus on important
issues such as the certification schemes which need to be prepared according to the GDPR, the
certification of data protection officers and the scope of certification of products, services and
processes. Participants in the event will be presented with draft certification schemes for
adoption in Bulgaria as well as the European experience in the field. They will also be given the
chance to share their opinion and recommendations in order to increase the effectiveness and

facilitate the implementation of the certification process. We hope that this event will



significantly contribute towards making the national certification framework in Bulgaria as

helpful to the entities that will be using it as possible.

For organizational purposes and inquiries towards the CPDP you can contact Mr Anion Todorov,

e-mail atodorov@cpdp.bg .

I hope that our joint round table will attract the broadest circle of stakeholders and will lay the

foundations of future cooperation.

TZANKO TZOLOV
MEMBER OF THE
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